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Friday 28th February 2020, 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We hope that everyone had a good half term.  It was lovely to see the children again.  We 
would like to thank you all for your patience on Monday morning regarding the snow.  It 
certainly made for an interesting return to school. 
 
Thank you 

A huge thankyou to Ashley, Gemma and The Stables team, who we visited today.  We all 

had a super time making picnic lunches for spacemen and learning about healthy eating.  

We also enjoyed a lovely lunch, before our return to school. 

 

World Book Day – Friday 6th March 
Next Friday, to celebrate World Book Day the children are invited to dress up as a 

character from a book for the day or to come to school in their pyjamas ready for a story! 

(Although World Book Day is on Thursday 5th March, we will be holding ours on the Friday 

so as not to clash with Forest Schools.)   Throughout the day there will be a series of 

story-telling activities.   There will also be a book fair in school at 2.30pm run by Whitby 

Book Shop where the children will be able to purchase books and spend their World Book 

Day Voucher.  Parents are welcome to attend the book fair at 3.15pm.  If you wish to send 

your child with some money to spend at the book fair, please place it in a named envelope 

so we can keep track of the money when its gets misplaced around the school as it 

inevitably does. Thankyou. 

 

Sport Relief – Friday 13th March 

On Friday 13th March our year 5 & 6 children will be organising our fundraising for Sport 

relief.  More details to follow soon. 

 

PE Kit 

Please could you ensure that every item of PE kit has your child’s name on it.  Please note 

that your child does need their P.E. kit in school at all times during term time.  We have 

had an increasing number of children with no kit and are running out of spares as they 

have not been returned when used. 

 

Mothering Sunday Service 

An early warning, that we will be holding our Mother’s Day service on Friday 20th March in 

St Hilda’s Church at 2pm.  We hope you will be able to join us. 
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Clubs 

We will be starting our after school clubs after Easter.  If anyone would like to offer to run 

or support a club we would be delighted to hear from you.  Please get in touch. 

 

Easter Bingo – Save the date! 

The Friends of Egton School have organised an Easter Bingo evening with hotdog tea on 

Thursday 26th March, 5.30pm.  More details to follow.  We would be grateful for donations 

of Easter Eggs and Chocolates and Easter themed prizes for our tombola.  These can be 

brought into school at any time.  Thank you. 

 

Found – Black leather glove. 

A black leather glove has been found on the road outside school if anyone is missing one.  

Please call into the school reception to collect if this is yours. 

 

Activities and Events taken part in: 

 We enjoyed pancakes at lunchtime on Pancake day. 

 Year 3 & 4 took part in a hockey coaching event. 

 FOES Movie night. 

 Swimming 

 Peat Rigg Parents meeting for Year 3 & 4 

 Whole school trip to The Stables. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

o Swimming    Thursdays, 12th & 26th March and 23rd April 

o Forest Schools - Juniors Thursday 5th March 

o World Book Day /Book Fair Friday 6th March 

o Sport Relief   Friday 13th March 

o FOES Meeting   Monday 16th March, 3.30pm in school 

o Mothering Sunday Service Friday 20th March at 2.00pm in St Hilda’s Church 

o FOES Easter Bingo  Thursday 26th March, details to follow 

o Parent Consultations   Tuesday 31st March & Wednesday 1st April 

o End of term Easter Service Friday 3rd April at 2.00pm in St Hilda’s Church 

o Break up for Easter    Friday 3rd April at 3.15pm 

o Training Day    Monday 20th April  

o Return to School   Tuesday 21st  April at 9.00am 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Liz Orland 

Headteacher 


